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Information request  
 
Please could you let me know if you responded to the Governments 
Consultation on the future of the Independent Living Fund. 
      
If you did, please could you let me see the response that you made. 
Fri 15/03/2013 21:44 
 
DWP response 

EQ 2025 provided no written advice to the Department for Work and 
Pensions. 
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